Report of the Alateen Ad-Hoc Committee — AWSC 3/26/2011

We have been working on the Alateen Requirements and Guidelines. | feel it is
important to get this done first. It has been discussed whether we need to separate out
the paperwork portion of the position and the actual working with the Alateens and
AMIAS. | have reviewed three different areas. They go from very simple to very
complicated. Most areas conduct background checks. The one thing that | noticed is that
all areas make a point to stress better communication between all officers and

coordinators. Do we need to decide this now?



